
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               20th  September 2024 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

 
’It’s not what you say, it’s how you say it’ 

 
 

Biscuit Day 
 

Each Friday one class will be asked to bring in 
biscuits to sell to other classes around the 
school. The children will be able to bring 10p 
and buy 2 biscuits. All proceeds will go 
towards school fund and will be used to 
enhance our playground areas. 
 

 

Forest School 
 

On Thursday 26th September it is Sunflowers 
(2W) turn for Forest School. If possible can 
the children please bring in a pair of wellies 
(with name in) in a plastic bag. If your child 
does not have wellies then we suggest 
bringing an old pair of shoes/trainers as their 
school shoes will get very muddy. Thank you. 
 
 

 
 

School Gates 

The school gates are closed between 8:55am 
and 3:05pm. Unless you are collecting your 
child before 3:15pm then please wait until the 
gate opens automatically at 3:05pm as the 
children are still using the outdoor areas up 
until this time. Thank you for your continued 
co-operation. 

An Open Evening will be held 
on: 

 
 Thursday 17th October  

 4:00-5:30pm 
 

for parents of prospective 
Nursery and Reception children 

Flu Immunisation 
 

The immunisation team are coming in to 
school on Tuesday 15th October to deliver 
the flu vaccine to all children. Please follow 
the link below to give your consent or 
alternatively, a paper copy of the form is 
available from the school office: 
It is important for you to fill in the form 
even if you do not wish your child to have the 
vaccine :  
 

 
https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   

07871782263   - School Mobile 
SCHOOL TIMES:     8:45AM  -  3:15PM 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       88% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   92%           
(Mrs Gordon) 
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   98% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    100% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    94% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   93% 
 
Only 2 classes in green this week…well 
done to Poppies and a special well done to 
Tulips with 100%!! 
 

Overall Attendance 
95% 

 

Diary Dates 
 

23 Sep   Y2 Clubs  3:15-4:00 
24 Sep   Y2 Reading Meeting 2:15pm 
25 Sep   Y2 Dance 3:15-4:00 
26 Sep   Y2 Reading Meeting 2:15pm 
26 Sep   2W Forest School 
26 Sep   Nurture Programme 9:30am 
27 Sep   2W Biscuit Day 
27 Sep   Maths Party Day 
  

Lost Property 
 

Bobby Boyle in RM has mislaid a school coat, a 
plain hoodie and a water bottle. Kenneth Dean 
2H, a plain George hoodie and Jasmine Lawrence–
Higginson RM, a plain cardigan. Each item has 
their name in. If found please return to school. 
Thank you. 

Arbor App  
 

Just a reminder, if you haven’t already 
downloaded the Arbor app and have not 
logged back in this year then please do so. 
If you are new to Arbor, we have sent a 
link via email to log on to the  app. It is 
most important that everybody has the 
Arbor app as in the near future we will be 
using the payment function (and much 
more) which is now the technology that 
most schools have adopted. If you haven’t 
received the link or your email address is 
incorrect then please inform the school 
office.  
 

Uniform 
 

 
Just a gentle reminder to please label all items 
of uniform. This includes bags and coats. Please 
remember that for hygiene reasons we ask that 
all long hair is tied up. Can we also mention that 
some of the bags that the children are bringing 
in are too big for the boxes that they have to sit 
in. May we suggest a smaller back pack or you can 
purchase a book bag from the office. 
Thank you for your continued co-operation. 

School Car Park 
 

Just a reminder that parents are not 
allowed to drive on the school grounds 
for drop-off and pick-up unless prior 
consent has been given. The car park at 
the front of the building is for visitors 
and deliveries only. Thank you. 


